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Service Change Notice 18-101 
National Data Buoy Center Stennis MS 
Relayed by National Weather Service Headquarters Silver Spring MD 
1045 AM EST Thu Nov 15 2018 
 
To:      Subscribers: 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:    Shannon McArthur 
         Branch Chief, National Data Buoy Center 
 
Subject: NDBC Removing Files from TGFTP Service: Effective November 20, 
2018 
 
Effective November 20, 2018, at 0900 Eastern Standard Time (EST), the 
National Data Buoy Center (NDBC) will discontinue the data feed to the 
TGFTP servers “Marine” directory located at: 
 
http://tgftp.nws.noaa.gov/data/observations/marine/ 
 
Files in the TGFTP “marine” directory can be found on NDBC’s FTP server 
at: 
 
ftp://data.ndbc.noaa.gov/data/. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Frank Lodato 
Data Systems Specialist 
228-688-1715 
frank.lodato@noaa.gov 
 
National Service Change Notices are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/archive 
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